
From: steve perone
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 5:06:15 PM

Sirs, concerning House Bill 2027 of which involves putting in a FOOT BRIDGE across the
Deschutes river seems to be favoring a hand full of wealthy home owners, I would look into
this very carefully as it could look very much like, as they say on wall street" putting lipstick on
a Pig". Kill it as fast you can for the benefit of most of hear in Bend .

Thank you 

                         Stephen Perone 

                        3386 NE Sandalwood Dr.
                        Bend OR 97701
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